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From: Dr. Herman Vega <cyberpoints@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 9:45 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: leverage regulations

Dear Sirs:

In spite of the fact that our economy continues to crumble, our unemployment rate sky rocketing, consumer confidence at all
time low, now you are suggesting to reduce the leverage on the ONLY market that is out of the control of the big hands in Wall
Street? Not only the incentives to trade this market will be lost, but the number of small to mid size trade companies will
have to close down, increasing the unemployment rate and pushing these companies to operate overseas. Why fixing
something that is not broken. Or perhaps broken for the selfish interest of a few?

Hope you will take a note of small investors like myself, who supplement take home-incomes with this type of investment.”
Second jobs incomes are a thing of the past” as you must know.

Sincerely,

Herman Vega.



